
Hi Everyone, 
 
As of today, Andrew Kruse, Chief Operations Officer is no longer with UCP. Many have worked with Andy 
over the course of several years and we thank him for all that he has done in support of our mission. As 
always, I look forward to continuing to work with all of you as a team and am always available. 
 
Be Well, 
 
Beth 
 


